- - -Mobile-

April 7, 2015
Village of Arlington Heights
Attn: Zoning Board of Appeals/Planning Commission

RE: Installation and Operations of a Wireless Communication Facility
Located at 1000 S. Arlington Heights, IL
Site ID L1204

This letter is to propose that the Village of Arlington Heights approve of a Special Use
Permit for cellular antennas on the property at the above address, which is in the B-2

zoning district.

1. The proposed Special Use will not affect the goals and policies of the
Comprehensive Plan, but rather will provide enhanced data capacity and wireless
infrastructure to the surrounding community.

2. The FCC states that wireless antennas will not be detrimental to or endanger the
public health, safety, comfort or general welfare.

3. The proposed site will merge with the existing emergency services network per
FCC guidelines. As a result, location based E-911 services will be improved for

the surrounding community.

4. The proposed Special Use will use adequate utilities that already exist and will
not affect road access, drainage or other necessary facilities.

5. The proposed Special Use will not affect ingress or egress of the property.
6. The proposed use will fit in with the immediate commercial surroundings of the
neighborhood and will provide a service needed by residents in that area of the

community. This is also shown in the submitted propagation and coverage maps.

7. Since the proposed leased area will be screened with wood fencing, it will not be
injurious to the use or enjoyment of other properties in the neighborhood.

Sincerely,
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